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Ruef Sunilien! 

The Imperial Sunilian Government has, with great concern, watched increasing separatist 
action in the Sunilian colony of Bir Tawil. As a nation made up of a number of smaller states, 
the Empire of Sunilian States as a union is obliged to maintain peace and unity throughout 
the country and hence fight back against illegal separatist organizations. The rise in the 
number of such attempts at disturbing the national unity increase the risk of political 
tensions and destabilizing the region – risks that must, at all costs, be prevented. 

And thus the separatist activity in Sunilia’s North African colony violates Sunilian rights and 
principles. The Imperial Ministry for External Affairs therefore reminds all those who seek to 
cause instability in Sunilia and its colony that they are subjected to Sunilian laws and 
regulations and that the Sunilian authorities have the right to intervene. Seemingly peaceful 
intentions can no longer be used as an excuse for bringing instability to the world. The 
Imperial Ministry for External Affairs understands that there are problems such as lacking 
recognition of LGBT rights in parts of the world, which the so-called “Kingdom of Bir Tawil” 
is seemingly concerned bout, however the Sunilian Government is taking great actions at 
solving these problems and the Empire of Sunilian States is a very open and peace-loving 
nation. But addressing such problems by land-grab actions like those attempted by 
separatist groupings is a very wrong approach and the Sunilian National Party strictly 
condemns these. 

Sunilia vigorously protests against such so-called independence movements as these pose a 
threat not only to our nation, but to the entire region by causing destabilization and possible 
political tensions, both of which should be prevented under all circumstances.  

The Imperial Ministry of External Affairs wants to emphasize that the government of the 
Empire of Sunilian States is open to dialogue and ready to make the nation excel in all areas. 
However, it cannot understand how people with seemingly good intentions can take such 
wong and barbaric measures. 


